
The Augustinians of the Assumption Province of
North America is specifically responsible for the

missions in East Africa (Kenya and Tanzania),
Mexico, and the Philippines.  

They provide personnel and financial assistance that
is indispensable in order to maintain their charitable

works (schools and nurseries) and formation
programs for both laity and clergy in these

countries. Many of their apostolates in these
countries specifically work to better the living

conditions of the impoverished brothers and sisters
they live with and minister to.  

In the Philippines, they sponsor education and aid
programs for underprivileged villages both in the
Manilla area and in other mission centers.  Their

parish in Orizaba, Veracruz Mexico ministers to an
underserved indigenous community.  
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HOW TO SUPPORT:
Pray for our brothers & sisters in the
missions. 
Learn more about the mission by visiting
https://tinyurl.com/augustinians
Check: Please make checks payable to your
parish.

      Memo line: Missionary Cooperation Plan

Thank you for your prayers and generosity!
wmo@archmil.org | 414-758-2280 | https://www.archmil.org/offices/world-mission.htm


